
1

Lauren Hollenbeck

From: Miriam van Gerpen <miriamvangerpen@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2019 3:17 PM

To: Lauren Hollenbeck

Subject: Re: Haley Short Plat Subdivision pre-application meeting notes

Attachments: Anderson mobile home placement permit.pdf

Hi Lauren, 
 
I found the recorded Covenant Running With The Land that addresses family-occupied v. renters.  It doesn't 
disallow renters, it just stipulates that a Conditional Use Permit would be obtained first.  I've attached it for your 
reference - the Covenant begins on page 32 of the attached document.   
 
It may be of interest to Mr. Maul as well since we discussed it during our call. 
 
Regards, 
Miriam van Gerpen 
 
On Mon, Aug 12, 2019 at 1:45 PM Miriam van Gerpen <miriamvangerpen@gmail.com> wrote: 
Hi Lauren, 
 
I left a message for Mr. Maul but haven't heard back yet.  Is there a chance you could send me those pre-
application meeting notes as we discussed so I have a chance to look at them before speaking with Mr. Maul? 
 
Thanks so much, 
Miriam van Gerpen 
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